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Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning application 3/2022/1129 FAO Stephen Kilmartin

 
 

From: Tim Hollins <  
Sent: 04 January 2023 16:06 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application 3/2022/1129 FAO Stephen Kilmartin 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Good afternoon, 
 
Sustrans welcome the opportunity to comment on the above referenced planning application. 
 
Sustrans are custodians of the National Cycle Network and would request that if the reporter is minded to 
approve the application, that this does not impact on any future aspiration for the former railway line to be 
reopened as an active travel corridor to connect Great Harwood and Padiham.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tim 
 
--- 
Tim Hollins 
Network Development Manager (North West) 
  
My pronouns are he/him 
  

 

 
 

Sustrans is the charity making it easier for people to walk and cycle. We connect people and places, create liveable 
neighbourhoods, transform the school run and deliver a happier, healthier commute. Join us on our journey. 
http://www.sustrans.org.uk/  

Sustrans. Registered Office - Sustrans, 2 Cathedral Square, College Green, Bristol, BS1 5DD. Registered Charity 
326550 (England & Wales), SC039263 (Scotland). Company Limited by Guarantee No: 1797726 Company Registered 
in England.  


